
The typescript (originally foolscap size), with manuscript amendments,  

for Ernest Trobridge’s article “The Housing Folly”,  

written in response to the Government’s Housing Manual of 1919: 

 

 



 

 



 



 

 
 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

  

This version compiled by Philip Grant, of Wembley History Society, March 2018. 


